
OLD BAR P&C  
Staff Gratitude Award 2016

Is there a staff member at Old Bar Public School who you would like 
to thank for their hard work and dedication?  

  
  

The P&C Staff Gratitude Award is presented annually to a staff member nominated 
by OBPS parents and carers.  

  
If you would like to nominate an OBPS staff member for this award, please complete 

the form below, giving reasons for your nomination. 
  

E-mail completed form to mhora.davies@det.nsw.edu.au 
or return to the front office no later than Monday 14th November.  

  
The recipient of the award will be decided at the November P&C meeting on 

Wednesday 16th November, 2016.    
 

Name of Staff Member: 

Reason for nominating this staff member: 

Your name:

Phone Number: 

E-mail Address (if available):
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